
Fleming School
Frenchman School District RE-3

Board of Education
Official Minutes-Reeular Meetins

Februarv I6,2022

CaIl to OrderlRoll CalI
President Christa Lousberg called the Regular Board Meeting of the Fleming School
Board of Education to order at 6:00pm on Wednesday, February 16,2022 inthe
School and CommunityLibrary. The following members were present: Karianne
Donnelson, Christa Lousberg, Kim Nolde, and Carmen Vandenbark. Also present
were; Korhrey Firme-Principal, Amber Schliesser-Business Manager, and Steve
McCracken- Superintendent.

Pledee of Allesience
The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Praver
Carmen Vandenbark led the prayer.

Audience/Open Forum/Correspondence
Present at the meeting: Amy Brekel and Rylie Salyards, and Sam Wolever Jr..

Rvlie Salvards- Mr. Salyards is having anarnazingyear in the Business Education
Program. Her students have been busy with the Cat Chat publication, class pictures,
and writing articles for the Fleming Focus. She also announced to the board that 33
students have qualified for the State FBLA contests which will be held at the Gaylord
Resort from April l8-20th. 15 teams who participated in the district contests placed
first.

Amv Brekel- Mrs. Brekel has 13 students in her third grade class this year. She
explained what the students were learning in each of the academic subjects. Mrs.
Brekel informed the board about "2sdat''. It will be held on2122122. The school has
many activities planned with the number 2. She also thanked the board for allowing
the elementary teachers to attend the CCIRA conference in Denver last week.

Kortnev Firme- Principal- The Reading and Writing curriculum materials have been
delivered. Mrs. Firme has completed the first student information upload to our new
student program (ALMA). She will continue to upload information and transfer data
from our current system. 13 of 20 teacher evaluations have been completed. The
information that comprise the student handbook for next year will be reviewed at the
Board work session in March.

Steve McCracken- Superintendent- Mr. McCracken informed the Board that the
school received an Early Childhood grant for the Pre-K Program. We also received
additional funding from the Supply Chain Assistance Fund. The 4-daylweek
application has been submifted to CDE. Discussion was held about what the next
steps are in regards to the HVAC system. Ms. May would like to take the JFVSR high
band to St. Louis next school year to participate in a competition.

Appointment of School Board Dirqctor



2. School Board meeting, March 15,2022,,6:00pm

President Christa l,ousberg declared the meeting adjoumed at7:57pm.

Christa President

I

Karianne Donnelson, Secretary


